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8th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

All teaching unions in Northern Ireland intend on embarking on a number of full-day 

strikes in 2024. The first day of the STRIKE ACTION will take place on THURSDAY 

18th JANUARY 2024. 

 

 I am writing to inform you about the impact that this will have on our school. There will 

be NO MORNING OR AFTERNOON SESSIONS at Ballymoney Nursery School on this 

day.  

 

We are aware of the disruption which this may cause, but once again we would like to 

thank you for your understanding, patience and support. 

 

Please also remember that the school is closed on Wednesday 10th January 2024 as it 

is a staff development day. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Shona Muller 

Co-Principal 
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